
March 15, 2021 

Jean-Claude Cormier 

President 

Board of Directors 

Second Chance Workshop 

315 Baig Boulevard 

Moncton, N.B. 

Dear Mr. Cormier: 

The Town of Riverview would like to extend a sincere 'Thank You' to everyone at the Second Chance 

Workshop for offering employment opportunities to individuals currently unemployed and on social 

assistance in our region . 

We truly believe in the work that Second Chance is doing through your fantastic initiative. Please know 

that your community supports your mission to bring positive change to so many lives. You are making a 

real difference in helping individuals achieve their full potential! 

We applaud you not only for assisting members of our community who are experiencing challenging 

times, but for also doing a terrific service for our planet by recycling and repurposing gently used and 

donated furniture and appliances. 

On behalf of Riverview Town Council and the citizens of Riverview, I offer best wishes for your continued 

success! 

Sincerely, 

a 
Ann Seamans, 

Mayor of Riverview 
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